
 
 

 
 
 
      Indian Canyon Drive Through the Wash to Remain Closed 
                                    for Next Two Days 
 
Contact: Amy Blaisdell 
Communications Director 
City of Palm Springs 
(760) 323-8250 
 
March 28, 2011 
 
Indian Canyon Drive through the wash will remain closed until late 
Wednesday, March 30 as crews work to remove excessive sand from the 
roadway as a result of recent wind storms. 
 
“Your patience is appreciated while we work to clear the area,” said David 
Barakian, Director of Public Works and Engineering. “In the meantime, please 
use alternative routes.” 
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